
 

Montessori Daycare, Playgroup, PP1 and PP2 

P.O. Box 52445, 00200 Nairobi 

Mobile: 0704 152832 

 

We have come to the end of our first term!  

This term was a short one, but we managed to accomplish so much! 

 The little ones have settled down in their new classes, and they’re doing well.                              
Classroom as well as extra curricular activities have gone on smoothly throughout the term,               

and the children have definitely learnt a lot! 

Dear Parents... 
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Activities This Term 

Daycare Trip  

to Playland 

Art & Craft Club Martial Arts Club 

Playgroup Trip to Animal Orphanage 

Skating Club 
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School closes on Thursday 30th June 2022, at 12.30 p.m. for the children,  

and re-opens for 2nd Term on Tuesday,12th July 2022. 
  

Please note the following: 

The End of Term consultation will be on Friday, 1st July 2022. Kindly come to school anytime 
between 8.00 a.m and 2.00 p.m to meet your child’s class teacher and collect the report, as 

well as follow up on his or her progress. 
 

The School Office will be open from  

8.00 a.m. - 12.30 p.m. from Monday 4th to Friday 8th July 2022  

for inquiries and fee payments. 

Kindly pay your child’s fees in full on or before 12th July 2022. 

Fee installments will strictly not be accepted. 
 

Our account details are included in the fee invoices, which will be given out on the                       
Parents’ Visiting Day.                                                                                                               

Once you receive your child’s folder, please check it to ensure that the invoice is enclosed. 

 Thursday, 30th June 2022 

 

 

The time has come for us to bid farewell to our little ones, for the  holidays are here once 
again! Please dress your child in their best clothes on the closing day and send them to school 

with snacks and a drink to enjoy with the rest of their class.  

Kindly do not send sodas or artificial juices.  

School will be half day, therefore please ensure your child is picked from school by 12.30 p.m. 
Students using school transport shall be dropped home. 

End of Term Party! 

End of Term 
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Our PP2 Parent Orientation was held on Friday, 3rd June 2022.                                                

The parents were guided on the syllabus to be covered this year and were also presented with a 

platform to voice any queries they had. Parents were given Grade 1 interview details for 

different schools as well.                                                                                                   

We appreciate those who made the effort to attend this event and urge those who did not, to 

be more cooperative, for we need to work hand in hand in order to ensure our children achieve 

their full potential. 

PP2 Parent Orientation 


